GENERAL MEETING 3/25/2019:

Opened with reflection & prayer from Marlene

· Looking for volunteers for Stations of the Cross; April 12th @ 7pm.

·  sign-up sheet in back

· Additional music added this year since we have someone to lead us in song.

Charlie Y.-  Garden

· Currently they have enough volunteers – everyone welcome to Garden Start – 4/4

· Encouraged all volunteers to be committed so captains don’t end up doing all the work

· If needed in the future, volunteers (other than Vincentians) will be requested from parish.

· There will be 2 plantings this year April 4th & June 20th.  Various vegetables will be planted

Charlie R. – Fundraising

Paver Project is well underway.  Section 1, area 1 completed

· 180 sold

· Boscov – scheduled for Oct. 16th. – Coupons will be mailed to all Vincentians as last year.

· Looking for person or persons to coordinate bus trips.

· Charlie looking to organize another dinner with Serenity Café (wine pairing) June 10 or 17.

· Mural, “The Angelis” being painted on the side of Annex.

Anyone interested in purchasing SVDP shirts should contact Jinx Monetti.

John Connelly – 

· Averaging 165 families each month.

· Easter Baskets – Larger hams to go to large family, smaller ham steaks for individuals

· Last day Food pantry will not  opened is 4/17…closed Good Friday.

· Reminded members there is a donation bucket to defray the cost of pizza (which Frank pays for.)

Roxanne& volunteers donate 40 Easter baskets for children of our pantry guests...no grandchildren.     

Gemma   B. – Spoke with social worker regarding one of guests visited for home visit.  Social worker requested someone from our ministry meet with them to explain what our group is all about and how it works.  Frank will bring it up to our board.
New Ministry: 
· Informed members about possibility of a new ministry forming from success of the Paver Project.

· Basically, money will be used to assist homeless individuals who are working but unable to acquire the needed deposit, etc. to obtain an apartment.  They will be followed carefully by  the committee to ensure success.    

· A committee of 5 Vincentians have been asked to participate.   

· Money will still be used for general fund whenever needed.

Meeting ended with a prayer.

Respectfully submitted,

Marlene Kern ( acting secretary in absence of Arlene Gratzel)
